
Gentle colleague,
 
it has been a pleasure for the University Library to receive your students. 
 
Students from the University of Warsaw gave a great help in making the University Library 
more accessible, more visited, more comfortable for foreign and local visitors.
 
The kind of traineeship that we can provide is based on a frequent and specialistic use of 
language (Italian, English and other) with visitors, in order to provide them with a 
competent and detailed guided tour.
 
Our guest book is full with appreciation notes left by visitors, who not only like the place 
(being itself one of the most remarkable monuments of the city), but also the guides.
 
I can therefore confirm you that we are willing to accept their traineeship requests in the 
future, as well.
 
Best regards,
Giacomo Nerozzi
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